FEARNHILL
SCHOOL

Headteacher — Mr T Spencer, BSc

Our ref: TSR/SCR

1st September 2023

Dear parents/carers,
Autumn Term 2023

We are looking forward to welcoming students back to school next week. Here are a couple of key reminders
for the start of term:

Ready to Learn Day

You will now have an appointment booked for Tuesday 5th September. The meeting should be attended by
a parent or carer with your child, in full uniform and with their equipment. You can check appointment
times on the parents evening booking system or by emailing the school.

Wednesday 6th September
Students in Year 7 & 12 should arrive at 08.30am. Students in Years 8-11 and 13 should arrive at 11.30.
Thursday 7th September will be a normal school day for all students.

School Uniform
Hopefully you have already been able to source all the uniform that you need for the new school year.
Details of the school uniform can be found here.

Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete

You may have seen in the news that a number of school buildings have been closed because they contain
reinforced autoclaved aerated concrete (RAAC). This issue does not affect Fearnhill and | have received
assurances that Fearnhill does not contain RAAC.

If you have any questions about the start of the new school year, please email: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

Yours faithfully,

Tim Spencer
Headteacher

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA

Telephone: 01462 621200 — Email: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk — Website: www.fearnhill.herts.sch.uk
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